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❖ CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS! If you are interested in becoming involved with the 

Community, such as joining the HOA Board, ACC Committee, or Social Committee, 
please let one of the Board Members or Committee members know. Board Member 
Elections are held in January but committee members can volunteer at any time.  

❖ The Annual Christmas Light Contest will be held again this year. Information on the 
date of judging will be posted on the website and Facebook page once determined. 
Cash prizes presented to the winners! Good luck! 

❖ Please remember to lock your car and house doors, as crime tends to increase during 
the holiday season. There were also burglaries recently at Dunkin Donuts and Winn 
Dixie. 

❖ Fire Pit Safety – Cool weather is finally upon us and many of us like to cozy up to our 
backyard fire pits. Please stay safe: never leave a fire unattended, have adequate 
clearance from other structures, and have a method to extinguish the fire available 
to use if needed (like a bucket of water or sand).  

❖ Please remember to request ACC approval for home projects including exterior 
painting, roof replacement, major landscaping, or exterior additions. The forms are 
available on the website and are to be submitted to a Board or ACC member. 

Pick up after your pet.                                      Find us on Facebook at Canterbury Glen 
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